The Missouri Senate Minute Script
Military Jobs
Missouri has a new law that relates to members of the military and jobs.
This new law took effect on Aug. 28.
During the Missouri Senate Veterans and Military Affairs Committee hearing on Feb. 12, sponsor — Sen. Wayne Wallingford of Cape Girardeau — told the panel Senate Bill 180 modifies provisions relating to incentives for the creation of military jobs…
	Wallingford	:09	Q: base or installation.
Also during the hearing, committee member — Sen. Jill Schupp of Creve Coeur — mentioned Senate Bill 180 carries a price tag…
	Schupp	:06	Q: half million dollars.
The sponsor says this would be taken into consideration before any contract would be issued.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
